
    
 

 

European Affairs Committee 

 

 
 
Ms Maka Botchorishvili 
Chair of the Committee on European Integration 
Parliament of Georgia 
 
 

Lisbon, 20 April 2021 
 

Dear Colleague, 

 

On a letter dated 5 January 2021, you requested us to consider the possibility of extending 

an invitation to the Parliament of Georgia to participate in the COSAC Plenary meeting during 

the Portuguese Presidency, as observer.  

 
Following consultation with the COSAC troika, we are pleased to inform that you are cordially 

invited to attend the LXV COSAC plenary meeting, which will take place on 31 May and 1 

June 2021, via videoconference. In this respect, please note that the size of the delegation 

is limited by a maximum of two Members per Parliament. 

 

Please allow me to express my best wishes, while looking forward to a fruitful cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 

 
Luís Capoulas Santos 

 
Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the Assembleia da República 
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